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NOTICE 

CITY OF BRILLION 

FLUSHING OF HYDRANTS 

 

 Notice is hereby given to the water utility customers of the City of Brillion that the Water 

Utility will be flushing hydrants Monday, April 15th through Friday, April 19th, and Monday, 

April 22nd through Friday, April 26th, from 7:00 AM to 4:00 PM.   

 

Hydrant flushing is necessary to make sure adequate flow and pressure is available.  Flushing is 

also done to remove sediment from the pipes in order to maintain water clarity and quality in the 

water distribution systems. 

 

If you see the Water Utility flushing the hydrants in your area, please limit water use during that 

time.  Also, flushing of hydrants may cause some discoloration of your water which will only be 

temporary.  If this happens, run your cold water tap for a few minutes until the water clears. 

When doing laundry, check the water before filling your machine.  We hope this will help reduce 

any inconvenience to our customers.  If you have any questions on the hydrant flushing, please 

call the Brillion Utility at 920-756-2850. 
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